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News

Following a successful 2018 edition, the international conference organised by IFP School on
direct-injection two-stroke engines will be held once more on 13 and 14 February 2020. 
Registrations are still open.

Visit the event's special website to get all the useful information!

This year, the conference will cover all 2-stroke technologies and techniques, from small
handheld tools to large marine engines, drones, off-road and recreational vehicles, range
extenders for electric vehicles, automotive applications and commercial vehicles.

> Final Program

Practical information
International conference on direct-injection two-stroke engines
- 13 and 14 February 2020
- 8:00 a.m.- 3:30 p.m.
- IFP School – IFPEN
- 4 avenue de Bois Préau, 92852 Rueil-Malmaison, France
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https://www.ifpenergiesnouvelles.com/
https://www.weezevent.com/direct-injection-two-stroke-engines-international-workshop-conference
http://di2-stroke-engine.ifp-school.com/
https://www.ifpenergiesnouvelles.com/sites/ifpen.fr/files/inline-images/NEWSROOM/Evénements/DI2Stroke_Program_Final_2020-02-10.pdf
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